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Communication dated 13 April 2021 from the 
Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of 

Iran to the Agency 

 

1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 13 April 2021 from the Permanent Mission 
of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency, enclosing a letter from HE Ambassador Kazem Gharib 
Abadi, Permanent Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran, to HE Rafael Mariano Grossi, Director 
General of the Agency. 

2. The communication and, as requested by the Permanent Mission, the letter are circulated herewith 
for information. 
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In the Name of God, the Most Compassionate, the Most Merciful 

No. 748622 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic oflran to the United Nations Office 

and other International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat 

of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA), and has the honor to hereby enclose a 

letter from H.E. Mr. Kazem Gharib Abadi, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of 

the Islamic Republic of Iran to H.E. Mr. Rafael Mariano Grossi, Director General of the 

IAEA regarding the reckless sabotage at Shahid Ahmadi Roushan Enrichment Center. 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran would like to request the 

latter to circulate the present letter among the Member States and publish it as an INFCIRC 

document. 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic oflran to the United Nations Office 

and other International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to the Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA 

� i;J!t 'JJYlC ,. , 

2021 

INFCIRC/958
Attachment










